
 

Dear Parents,  
 

Dear Parents 

Happy New Year! I hope you all had a fantastic Christmas and New Year. The following is a rough guide of what is 

happening this half term.  If you have any questions, please ask and we will try our best to help.  

If children bring in a snack, could you please remind them to put it in their drawer so they can get to it easily during 

the day rather than leaving it in their bags. Please keep your child’s snack to something small and healthy as they 

don’t have a lot of time to eat it and have a run around at playtime. It would also help if they put hats, gloves and 

scarves in their drawers to get to easily and please make sure they are named and are in school everyday 

throughout the winter as we don’t have enough spares for everyone.   

Children have access to water throughout the morning so please make sure you send in a water bottle on a Monday 

morning and collect it on a Friday. 

Topics  

Over this half term we will probably be covering the following themes, Transport and Chinese New Year with an 

ongoing focus of Winter as the seasons continue to develop.  However if the children’s interests change, we may make 

slight changes along the way. We encourage children to bring in stories and items for show and tell but please make sure 

that these are linked to the topic/focus.    

As always if you have any questions please do not hesitate to ask myself or Mrs Parker.   

Mrs Whaley  
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